
 

 

Budget Hearing for Frankenlust Township 
June 18, 2020   4:00 P.M. 

 

The Budget Hearing was called to order by the Supervisor, Ron Campbell. Present were 
Campbell, Revord, Britton and Fisher. Excused Absence: Begick. 
 
Motion by Revord/Fisher to approve the Minutes of the June 20, 2019 Budget Hearing Meeting.  
4 aye, 0 nay. Carried. 
 
No public in attendance. 
 
Motion by Britton/Revord to close the public hearing. 4 aye, 0 nay. Carried. 
 
The 2020-2021 General Funds and Miscellaneous Funds Proposed Budgets were presented to 
every Board Member.      
 
After review, Motion by Revord/Britton to adopt 2020-2021 General Fund and Miscellaneous 
Budgets as presented. Roll Call Vote:       
 
Fisher           yes 
Campbell     yes 
Britton          yes 
Revord          yes 
Begick           Absent 
 
4 aye, 0 nay. Carried. 
 
Opening Offices to Public. Discussion on opening the Frankenlust Township Doors to the public. 
Motion by Fisher/Britton to remained closed. The employees will begin receiving calls from 8:30 
a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday starting Friday, June 19, 2020. 4 aye, 
0 nay. Carried. There will be further discussion on opening the offices to the public at the July 14, 
2020 Board meeting. 
 
Heathridge Association Meeting. A request was received from the Heathridge Condo 
Association to hold one of their meetings in the Township Conference room. After discussion, it 
was decided to not allow any groups to hold meetings in the conference room as long as the 
building is not officially open to the public.   
 
Motion by Britton/Revord to adjourn at 4:41 p.m. 4 aye, 0 nay. Carried.  
 
Debbie Fisher, Clerk 
Ronald Campbell, Supervisor 
 


